Tim Hawthorne

From: The Garners <m.garner@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2018 4:09 PM

To: 'andy brown'; andy brown

Subject: Higgs Rd Aranui Rd pathway

Dear Andy and Jane

Happy New Year! I hope this email reaches you as I have two different addresses. I write with my MDCA secretary hat on and I must apologise as I THINK I was supposed to send this to you in December – as a letter. Anyway, on the basis of "better late than never", this is the message:

Re the proposed Higgs Rd – Aranui Rd pathway. As you have been discussing with Trish Smith.

The MDCA is delighted with your support for this. Our next step is to approach the TDC to check their requirements, clarify the next steps and to also establish safeguards for both path users and landowner.

While we are doing that we will also seek approval from all the other neighbouring properties.

Trish will keep in touch re progress.

Kind Regards

Mary Garner

Mapua & Districts Community Association

C/- Mapua Hall, 72 Aranui Rd, MAPUA Secretary Mary Garner Ph. 03 5402853. Cell. 0210469626 Email: info@ourmapua.org

MDCA Membership \$5 per person per year (1 July to 30 June)

- **Internet banking** NBS 03 − 1354 − 0356471 − 00 then email your name, address, email address and phone number to info@ourmapua.org so we can update our membership list. Type "Assn Membership" in the subject line.
- Facebook. https://www.facebook.com/pg/MapuaCommunityAssociation/about
- Cash. Leave envelope at Mapua Hall office marked: MDCA Membership, Attn: Treasurer, Please include your name, address, email address & phone numbers.

Share with your friends to help us shape the community we live in and love!

We try to keep our Association membership details as up to date as possible. If you have received this email and you are NOT an Association member, or if you prefer not to receive further Association emails, please advise me so we can remove your name from our records.